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PSAT Announcement

PSAT sign-up is coming. All 10th graders will be testing, so if you are a 10th grader, you do not need to do anything. If you are a 9th grader, you will need to sign up! Only the first 300 9th graders will be able to take the PSAT. Remember, if you score high enough on the PSAT, your score can exempt you from the English and Algebra EOC. A Google Form will be sent out on August 31st through your school email and will be available for one week. Registration will close at 4:00 on September 7th. Be sure to sign up!


StuCo Announcements

-Are you interested in being in Student Council? Come to room 223 to pick up a membership form or even better freshmen an officer form!
-Freshmen officer forms are due on Friday!! You must already be a member to run!
-Don’t forget today after school Stuco has a work day until 5:00. Come join us!



Skyward Forms Announcement

Have you and your parents completed your required Skyward forms?  Have you paid your annual iPad insurance fee?  If not, you have until Friday, August 31, to get them completed.  Students who are missing forms will not be allowed block lunch until they are done.  Students with unpaid iPad fees will have their devices collected.  Please get these important things done ASAP.


iPad Announcement

Friday is the deadline to pay iPad fees for the 2018-19 school year. That’s also the day last year’s insurance runs out, so if your iPad is broken, lost, or stolen, you will be responsible for the full repair or replacement cost. We will begin collecting iPads from students who have not paid on Tuesday, so get those fees paid in the office or online through Skyward. 




LHS Football Announcement

Are you ready for some football??  On Friday, Aug 31st, the LHS Farmers will play Grand Prairie @ 7:30 pm @ Grand Prairie HS.

General Admission Football Tickets are available in the front office during lunch today.
Student Tickets are $3.00
Adult Tickets are $6.00

All Tickets at the door will be $8.00, so buy your tickets on campus!!!


Driver’s Education Announcement

Classes start Thursday, August 30, in room D107 at LHS for those who have signed up for the driver’s education class.


Positive Referral Announcement (in addition to printed)

Gerardo Garcia and Laura Cano both received positive referrals for being kind and helping others. Way to represent Kindness week guys!

Andrew Gloria was recognized for being the only 9th grade student to make the LHS drum line – awesome work and dedication Andrew!


If you can choose to be anything in this world, choose to be kind.


